
NEWSLETTER 23/3/25 

 

 
 

 

GAINSBOROUGH GREENS 

 

Another wet start to this weeks game played as a Single Stroke and doubling as the Matchplay 

Qualifying. With only 18 members turning up you must of played pretty bad to miss the cut.  

The day was sponsored by Rod and Karen Wyhatt.  Thanx guys. 

 

 

WINNERS 

 

A GRADE 

 

1st        Greg Tomkins                         NETT  66 

2nd       Mike Tapp                               NETT  67 

 

B GRADE 

 

1st        Mick Scott                              NETT  63             CHOP CHOP 

2nd       Rob Letts                                NETT  73 

 

 

NEAREST THE PINS 

 

2nd        A N Other 

7th        A N Other 

14th      Ian Glover 

16th      Trevor Anderson  

 

 

APPROACH 

 

18th        Joe Searle 

 

 

 



The Bracket for the First Round of Matchplay is 

 

A GRADE 

 

Greg Tomkins                      VS                      Joe Searle 

Mike Tapp                            VS                     Daniel Robinson 

Trevor Anderson                  VS                     2 Bob 

Ian Glover                            VS                     Eric Nugent 

 

B GRADE 

 

Mick Scott                            VS                     Garth Goodwin 

Rob Letts                              VS                     Johnny Royston 

Col Hitchcock                       VS                    Richard Kemp 

Iian Waddell                          VS                    Shane Morrison 

 

Good luck to all qualifying members.  

It is going to take a tremendous effort to knock the REIGNING, DEFENDING UNDISPUTED 

CHAMPION MIKE TAPP off his perch. 

 

 

 

NEXT GAME 

 

The next scheduled game will played at Birkdale Golf Course on 6/4/25 with a 6.30am tee time. 

As always, please be there 30 mins before tee off. 

The game is Multiplication and it is sponsored by Hannos Country Butchers. 

 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

An Email will be sent out in the next few days asking for interest in the MAY DAY weekend away. 

A prompt response is asked as the trip is not far away. 

 

The golf mugs donated by Eric Fluff Nugent are a way of trying to get members to interact and 

come down to Fitzy’s Waterford and support the pub (our main sponsor) and our own Meat Raffles. 

Its simple, names are drawn randomly, 1 A grade and 1 B grade. 

If they tap another member on the shoulder the member buys the MUG a POT of beer or soft drink 

if so desired. Its probably 3 or 4 dollars a drink. You can only be tapped once from each MUG for 

that 2 week period. If you happen to get tapped twice by the same MUG then the MUG will buy 

you a drink. You can be tapped after the game or at the Friday Night Raffles. 

The Mug is to be returned to the club on the Friday before the next golf game. 

Any members that don’t want to participate can have their name withdrawn. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 


